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Welcome to NeuroRegulation Volume 5, Issue 2.  
Thank you for joining us for the latest issue. 
 
In the current issue Javier Vigil provides a review of 
Francisco de Goya’s history of psychological and 
physiological issues.  In doing so, he also provides 
data pointing out that electrophysiological interest in 
medicine dates back farther than might typically be 
considered.  Jeff Tarrant and Hannah Cope provide 
proof-of-concept data concerning the combination of 
neurofeedback and virtual reality and its effects on 
mood and frontal asymmetry measures.  These 
types of data are important to the continued 
evolution of the interface between technology and 
neurophysiology.  Erik Peper, Richard Harvey, 
Lauren Mason, and I-Mei Lin present data 
concerning posture and its relationship to perception 
and performance in mathematics.  These authors 
have examined the importance of posture across 
numerous domains and continue to provide insight 
into the effects of posture on human performance 
and functionality.  Rex Cannon, Whitney Strunk, 
Stephanie Carroll, and Spencer Carroll present a 
case study of LORETA neurofeedback in a 3-year-
old female with intrauterine drug exposure.  The 
population of children exposed to drugs in utero 

continues to grow, and the foster care and education 
systems are being overwhelmed by this problem.  
 
NeuroRegulation thanks these authors for their 
valuable contributions to the scientific literature for 
neurofeedback and learning.  We strive for high 
quality and interesting empirical topics.  We 
encourage the members of ISNR and other 
biofeedback and neuroscience disciplines to 
consider publishing with us.  It is important to stress 
that publication of case reports is always useful in 
furthering the advancement of an intervention for 
both clinical and normative functioning.  We 
encourage researchers, clinicians, and students 
practicing neurofeedback to submit case studies!  
We thank you for reading NeuroRegulation! 
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